
Sign-up For Assistant Warder or Sentinel at the 2024 Grand Chapter 

 

Dear Sisters and Brothers, we seriously need as many volunteers as possible to secure 

the 4 main doors into the Grand Chapter room during “closed” Grand Chapter sessions.  

To limit your “tour of duty” the shifts will be just 2 hours each. 

The shifts will be Monday morning 8 -10; and 10 -12; Monday afternoon 1 – 3; and 3 - 5; 

Tuesday morning 8 – 10; and 10 – 12; Tuesday afternoon 1 – 3; and 3 – 5.  

There are 4 doors, with 2 people at each door, (1 inside & 1 outside), X 8 shifts = 64 

people needed. 

Of course, you may sign up for more than one shift if you are willing to help more. 

Please contact John Heddle, Grand Warder; johnh0941@gmail.com or 541-379-9850, 

or Cleve Rolfe, Grand Sentinel; cleverdella1826@gmail.com or 971-281-8088. 

You may also sign-up in the Happy Canyon room at Grand Chapter. 

   

Fraternally, 

John Heddle    Cleve Rolfe 

 

John Heddle Grand Warder   Cleve Rolfe Grand Sentinel 
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